Estates at Pembrooke Park <estatesatpembrookepark@gmail.com>

HOA Holiday Light Contest Reminder

1 message

Estates at Pembrooke Park <estatesatpembrookepark@gmail.com>

Sun, Dec 3, 2023 at 1:04 PM
Bec:

Just wanted to make sure you know about our annual HOA Holiday Light Contest. You must let us know by Dec. 19th
if you would like to participate. Just reply to this email with your name and address.
See the attached flyer for more info!

Thanks! GaryAnn - HOA Secretary
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